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The Power of Preparation 
 

On July 30, 2020 we were visited once again by DC Health for a re-
inspection and review of our implementation of the Plan of Correction 
created after the Federal Compliant/Annual Licensure survey 
conducted by DC Health on March 5-12, 2020.  The DC Health team 
reviewed all educational materials from physicians to nursing staff; 
they also reviewed concurrent audits, department logs, and updated 
hospital policies.   

I am pleased to report  that we had zero findings during the re-
inspection!  DC Health expressed and recognized the improvements 
that we are making at UMC and acknowledged what I have been 
saying since March, when we pull together as a team we can 
accomplish great things and provide the highest level of care to our 
patients and community.   

Please take some time to rest and safely celebrate yourselves this 
weekend.  Next week, we will continue to improve upon the way we 
provide care, patch, repair and replace our facilities, and review our 
knowledge of and compliance with Joint Commission Standards.   

As the saying goes, “luck is what happens when opportunity meets 
preparation.” We know another group of surveyors will visit us 
unannounced again in the near future so let’s prepare to get lucky! 

  

 
Colene Y. Daniel 
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As the District of Columbia’s only public hospital, we all have a heightened 
responsibility to prevent the spread of COVID-19 whether on/or off duty.  
Although the city continues to reopen we must continue to adhere to the safety 
and social distancing mandates in effect throughout the region.  

 
 

STAY SAFE 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                            
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

2 Requirement to Self-Quarantine After Non-
Essential Travel During the COVID-19 Public 

Health Emergency 

On Friday, July 24, 2020 Mayor Bowser issued 
Mayor’s Order 2020-081 which requires “all residents 
and persons traveling to or from “high-risk areas” 
within the prior fourteen (14) days for non-essential 
travel must self-quarantine for fourteen (14) days 
following their return or arrival to the District.” High 
risk states that require 14 days of self-quarantine 
include:  Arkansas, Arizona, Alabama, California, 
Delaware, Florida, Georgia, Idaho, Iowa, Kansas, 
Louisiana, Mississippi, Missouri, Montana, Nebraska 
Nevada, New Mexico, North Carolina, North Dakota, 
Ohio, Oklahoma, South Carolina, Tennessee, Texas, 
Utah, Washington, Wisconsin 
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THANK YOU!!!! 
We are so grateful to the District residents and local businesses who have 
poured out an overflow of support to UMC through donated meals and/or 
PPE.  Please share expressions of gratitude to the businesses directly or 
send a note to Toya Carmichael, VP of Public Relations / Corporate 
Secretary @ Tcarmichael@united-medicalcenter.com.  You may also follow 
UMC on Instagram @unitedmedicaldc.  

 

Donated Meals 
 

Sweet Green 

mailto:Tcarmichael@united-medicalcenter.com
https://order.sweetgreen.com/capitol-hill/menu


 
 
 

Join the Mayor's Office on African American Affairs (MOAAA), the Department of 
Insurance Securities & Banking (DISB), DC Public Library (DCPL), and the historic 

Industrial Bank at the Virtual Financially Fit DC: A Workshop Series on Black 
Generational Wealth Building. This is a three-part series designed to help close the racial 
wealth gap and increase financial literacy in the African American community. The series 

will highlight tools and resources focused on Family Financial Emergency Planning, 
Taxes, and Life Insurance to build generational wealth. This is a partnership with the 
Department of Insurance Securities & Banking (DISB), DC Public Library (DCPL), and 
Industrial Bank. Throughout the series, DCPL and DISB will provide books and online 

resources on wealth building that residents can access. 

 
. 

 

Leveraging Life Insurance to Build Generational Wealth 
Date: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 | Time: 5:30 pm – 7:00 pm 

The Financially Fit DC Workshop Series on Insurance will explain the different types of 
insurance (e.g. whole life vs. term life vs. final expense), educate residents on how to 

borrow cash value from their life insurance policies, and when to get insurance for their 
family. 

 

Community Events/ Activities 
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https://www.eventbrite.com/e/financially-fit-dc-a-workshop-series-on-black-generational-wealth-building-tickets-107263730706


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Throughout history, the Bible has been known for stories of healing. With that in mind, 

Museum of the Bible is commemorating its reopening by thanking healthcare workers for their 

tireless efforts throughout the coronavirus pandemic. For a limited time, all healthcare workers 

who show their work ID will be admitted to the museum for free. 

To take advantage of this offer, simply present your work ID at our ticketing counter and then 

enjoy your day. Learn more about how the Bible has inspired so many to advance healthcare 

throughout the world, and how it serves as a source of hope in difficult times. 

Museum of the Bible reopened on June 22 under the DC government’s phase two guidelines. 
We have implemented increased safety measures to provide all our guests the same high-tech, 
immersive experience in a safe environment. For more information on our new safety 
precautions, visit our website or contact our customer service team at (866) 430-MOTB 
(6682). Museumofthebible.org 

 

 

 
 
 
  
 

  

 

Community Resources 
 

 

 
 

The Hospital Board of Directors and Executive Leadership Team recognizes that 
you are more than an employee and that as much as you care for our patients, 
staff, and visitors, you must also care for your families at home. 

8 

https://museumofthebible.org/basic/honoring-healthcare-workers?utm_source=motb&utm_medium=announcement&utm_campaign=healthcare-workers-get-in-free-07-08-20&utm_content=learn-more


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

  

 Total Number Positives Percent 

All 12126 100 
Race   

Unknown 196 2 
American Indian/Alaska 
Native 

28 <1 

Asian 184 2 
Black/African American 5985 49 
Native Hawaiian/Pacific 
Islander 

32 <1 

Other/Multi-Racial 3181    26 
White                                             2432 20 

Ethnicity   

Unknown 1630 13 
Hispanic or Latinx                                     3209 26 
NOT Hispanic or Latinx                                  7272 

 

60 
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For the latest information on the District Government’s 
response to COVID-19 (Coronavirus), please visit 
coronavirus.dc.gov. 

Cases as of July 30, 2020 

https://coronavirus.dc.gov/
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UMC IN THE NEWS– July 24 – July 31, 2020                                              
UMC Staff are reminded to direct ALL MEDIA INQUIRIES to 
Toya Carmichael, VP of Public Relations @Tcarmichael@united-
medicalcenter.com.   

 

 

No News Is Good News 
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